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Why?! Why is this even a thought? Absolutely no! We’ve seen our beloved city of 

Portland deteriorate enough by the squatter/vagrant/tranqheads.. now you want to 

open it up to the entire state? What is going on here? Whoever supports this will 

most certainly be ran out of office by the tax paying voter, guaranteed, but hey, 

YoUre DOinG THe RIghT thING foR thE tRanSplaNt hOMEless while running out the 

born and raised, congrats.  


